ASCC Exec Meeting

Date: May 1st, 2007
Location: Bill’s Office Downtown
Called to Order Time:   19:45
Number in Attendance:  8
Executive Members: 

President – Bill Anwyll

Vice President – Umberto L.
Secretary – Jason Smith

Treasurer –  Colin W. (absent)


Brian Jarvis (absent)
Website – Gordon Sleigh

Solo Committee – 
Jason Smith
Colin W.
George S.
Neil MacInnis
Rally Director – Ian Pearce

Race Director – Debbie Miller
Membership Report:  65 total
Financial Report: $10,000
Rally Report: A letter from CARS was issued regarding the Ontario unlicensed events.  It’s basically a Code of Conduct letter stating if you are a member, to only participate in organized insured events.
There was a Rally Organizers school last month, Bill & Brian are thinking or organizing one.

The BAC held their last RallyCross event. Ian lost the season by three points to Ron MacKenzie who basically blew his engine in the 2nd last event and then came back in the last event with a rebuilt modded engine.
Solo Report:  
Neil had a meeting with the Risk Management for the HRM regarding the Woodside Ferry lot.
We are trying to squeeze it in for the May 12th/13th weekend.  If so we can hold our school then, otherwise it’ll be June before our first event.

Rob F. & Chris R. are trying to organize an Evo School for June 30th at Greenfield.  The exec discussed it and decided that as long as Rob & Chris front the money for the event and there is no risk to ASCC we can go ahead with the Evo School.
Race Report:  There will be a marshal school this Saturday morning from 10-12 and in the afternoon AMCRA will be having a bike riding school.
There are new curbs at AMP, about 30 people showed up at the work party last Saturday, about a dozen car people and the rest were bike guys. Chris U. and John A. did some lapping.  Paving is almost done except for the paddock.  One of the bike team is paying for an extra 60x40 ft at the top of the paddock.
Regional Report: None
Website Report:  None
Checkpoint:  Just starting on the Spring edition.  Anyone with anything to enter please send it to Jen.

There was no interest from the website about businesses owned by club in Checkpoint.

New Business: 
The exec is debating donating $1000 to the pavement at AMP.
Motion passed, ASCC will donate $1000 towards the AMP pavement project.

Swap Shop: None
Motion to Adjourn Time: 20:55
First Motion:  Jason S.
Second Motion:  Bill A.
Jason Smith


ASCC Secretary

